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Budget Action Title: Add 1.0 FTE to OIG to create an Operations Manager Position 
 

Ongoing: Yes 
 

Has Budget Proviso: No 
 

Has CIP Amendment: No 
 

  
 

Primary Sponsor: Lorena González 
 

Council Members: 
 

 

Staff Analyst: Greg Doss 
 

Council Bill or Resolution: 
 

 

 

Date 
 

Total LH BH KS AP DJ MO SB TM LG 
 

Yes 0 
         

 

No 0 
         

 

Abstain 0 
         

 

Absent 0 
         

 

 

Summary of Dollar Effect 

See the following pages for detailed technical information 
 

2020 Increase (Decrease) 2021 Increase (Decrease) 

General Fund 
  

General Fund Revenues $0 
 

General Fund Expenditures $0 
 

Net Balance Effect $0 
 

   

Total Budget Balance Effect $0 
 

 

 

Budget Action Description: 
 

 

This Budget Action would add 1.0 FTE to the Office of the Inspector General for Public Safety (OIG) for 
an Operations Manager Position. 
 
Compared with the 2020 Endorsed Budget, the 2020 Proposed Budget adds funding and position 
authority for two auditor positions:  One Senior Auditor $171,000 (1.0 FTE) and one Auditor $159,000 
(1.0 FTE).  Neither the 2020 Endorsed Budget nor the 2020 Proposed Budget provides position authority 
or funding for an Operations Manager position, which the OIG requested during the development of the 
Mayor's 2020 Proposed Budget. 
 
OIG staff have expressed a need to increase operational capacity to perform finance, budget, public 
disclosure, and human resource functions. Many of the finance and human resource duties continue to 
be performed with the assistance of Legislative Department staff.  
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OIG indicates that no new funding is required in 2020. OIG indicates that it can fund the new position 
with salary savings in 2020. However, OIG would require approximately $149,000 in additional ongoing 
annual funding beginning in 2021 in order to pay for ongoing salary, benefits, and indirect costs 
associated with the new position. 

  

 

Budget Action Transactions 
 

# Transaction 
Description 

Position Title Number 
of 
Positions 

FTE Dept BSL Fund Year Revenue 
Amount 

Expenditure 
Amount 

1 Pocket Adjustments StratAdvsr2,Exempt 1 1 OIG - IG000 OIG - BO-IG-1000 - 
Office of Inspector 
General for Public 
Safety 

00100 - General Fund 2020 $0 $0 

 

 


